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I believe e-bikes are an incredibly important option for transportation. I enjoy riding 

my non-e-bike to work currently. If my workplace were further away or if I had mobility 

challenges, an e-bike would make that commute far more feasible and accessible. 

 

The same would apply to grocery shopping. An e-bike would provide the perfect 

balance of convenience and practicality, allowing for easy transportation of groceries 

without needing a car, all while reducing one's carbon footprint. 

 

I also think back to when I had small children to transport to daycare. At that time, 

driving was the only option that felt practical. However, if I had an e-bike, it would 

have been a wonderful alternative for reducing car dependency while still efficiently 

transporting my children. 

 

In all, e-bikes offer a great combination of convenience, mobility, and sustainability—

providing a valuable transportation option that could improve daily life for many. 


